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ADDENDUM #2 

RFP 20-002 

2020 LMIG Street Paving 

This addendum is being issued to address questions submitted on RFP 20-002. 

 

Q1. Do you want the contractor to do any shoulder work after the paving, because the road will be 1.5” 
higher than before? 
A1. Yes. 
 
Q2. I know the city will locate all manholes and utilities, but is the city going to raise them or is that the 

responsibility of the contractor? 
A2. Yes, the City will raise them. 
 
Q3. Do you require any striping on this road? 
A3. No 
 
Q4. What are the work hours? 
A4. 8 am – 5 pm. 
 
Q5. Do you want any milling on the ends of the street before paving to provide a smooth joint? 
A5. Yes. 
 
Q6. What mix type does the city want for the paving, 12.5mm or 9.5mm? 
A6. 12.5mm 
 
 
 

This addendum should be singed and returned with your proposal. 

Christy Case 
City Accountant 
City of Auburn, Georgia 
 

Company Name __________________________________________________________ 

 

Authorized Representative __________________________________________________ 


